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8/17/2018 

State of Florida DOCUMENT NO. 05376-2018 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540 S IIUMARO O AK BO ULEVARD 

T A LLAIIASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M -0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

August 17, 2018 

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

' l) 
Kathryn G.W. Cowder)tfSenior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel 

Docket No. 20 170235-EI - Petition by Florida Power & Light Company (FPL) for 
authority to charge FPL rates to former City of Vero Beach customers and for 
approval of FPL's accounting treatment for City ofVero Beach transaction. 

Docket No. 20170236-EU - Joint petition to terminate territorial agreement, by 
Florida Power & Light Company and the City of Vero Beach 

Please file the attached e-mail in docket correspondence consumers and their representatives in 
Docket Nos. 20170235 and 20170236. Thank you. 
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Kathryn Cowdery 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

John Wester <johnwester32963@yahoo.com> 
Friday, August 17, 2018 9:14 AM 
Kathryn Cowdery 
FLP purchase of Vero Beach Electric. 

Please add my voice to those that are strongly against the sale of Vero Beach Electric to FPL. The proponents have kept 
the public from hearing all the details of the long term negative effects to the residents of Vero Beach and the owners of 
Vero Beach Electric. The pro sales say 2 referendums were voted on for the sales. What they won' t tell you is that at that 
time years ago when these votes took place FPL and their supports like Glen Herron promised city residents that the city 
would net $155,000,000 or $155 million not the $30 million that we are now to receive, or less that 20% of what was 
originally promised. The pro sales group claims to have many signatures on a petition to sell, but most of the signers are 
not city of Vero Beach residents and thus the owners of the Utility. Please you are the last person to help us the 
residents of the City of Vero Beach and the rightful owners, save us from outsiders stealing our utility. Thank you. 
John Wester 
455 Fiddlewood Rd 
Vero Beach FL 32963 
A City of Vero Beach resident. 

Sent from my iPhone 
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